
 

        Friday 1st May 2020 

Dear Nursery class,  

I hope you are staying safe and keeping well.  

I am so proud of the children who have started their home learning. You are doing some 

great work at home learning your numbers and phonic sounds. If you have not yet logged 

on to access Google Classroom, please do because it is important that we keep our brains 

learning and growing so you don't forget all the things you've learnt already.  

All the children have been invited to join Google Classroom, so please check your parent 

email with your child's log in details. There are many fun activities for the children to 

watch, take part in and learn from.  

I would like to say a big thank you to all the parents and children who have posted pictures 

of their work and videos of what they have been doing at home. It makes me so happy and 

brings a smile to my face every time I see some work or a video. Please keep up the good 

work that you are doing.  

Mrs Patel has been busy, doing lots of baking, gardening and exercising.  I also play 

scrabble with my family that keeps my brain active.  Have you been doing your daily 

exercise? If not, why not try Cosmic Yoga or Lazy Town workout on YouTube. It will make 

you feel very energised.  

 I miss you all very much and I can't wait to see you all very soon. Stay safe, keep well, 

and don't forget to be good for your parents.  

Mrs Patel 

 

I made some yummy chocolate-chip oat 
cookies. 

 

 

 

Beautiful blossom trees I saw on my  
walk.  


